
 
 

Thank you to the Knights and generous parishioners who supported our annual bicycle collection 
in support of the “Bikes for the World” event held on Sunday, April 13th in the parking lot of St 
Andrew the Apostle Catholic Church (6720 Union Mill Rd, Clifton, VA) from 8:30 am to 1:00 pm. 
This event was coordinated and organized by Sir Knight Ed Rollins.  
 
Each time we do sponsor this event, tools are provided, we just need Brothers who are willing 
to get their hands dirty and use a bit of muscle to loosen the handle bars, lower the seats and 
take the pedals off (and zip-tie them to the bike) so they can be packed tightly into vans to ship 
overseas to needy people. Bikes for the World is a sponsored project of the Washington Area 
Bicycle Association, a 501(c) (3) non-profit charity.   

 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 
The mission of BIKES FOR THE WORLD is to make quality used bicycles and parts affordable and 
available to lower income people and select institutions in developing countries, to enhance 
their lives and livelihoods through better transport. Also, the intent is to generate skilled 
employment in bicycle repair and maintenance overseas, and to provide satisfying 
environmental and humanitarian community service opportunities for volunteers in the United 
States.  - See more at: http://www.bikesfortheworld.org      
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